JUNE 2014

DID YOU KNOW ...

Connie Frank came up with the name for our club newsletter, The Docket? Enjoy a glimpse into her life and experiences over the years at the OLC on our website!

A SPECIAL MESSAGE from OUR COMMODORE



It is with great pleasure that I welcome you all to join us at the OLC for an exhilarating season of summer activities. We have continued to inspire a sense of belonging at your Premier Club, and only with you can we continue to achieve our success.

The team at the OLC is moving forward with great strides as we are constantly looking for new ways to instill passion in our brand. There are so many activities to look forward to as we approach the height of our busy season and we ask you to review our calendar of activities as you peruse the new website section "The Cue." I would like to ask each of you to share our success with a friend or a family member so that we can spread the word and continue to be the best choice among lake country clubs to join.

I would like to thank you for your continued support as we move forward and set new standards for our Premier Club.

FROM OUR GENERAL MANAGER JIM FERSCHINGER

My message this month to each of you is to continue to give us your valuable feedback. Your

voice is extremely important to us and our new venture is just that: you have asked for a more extensive wine selection and that is what you will have.

It is with great pride that I announce our new wine venture and I ask you,

the members, for your recommendations. Join us for the Members Wine Club as we showcase your taste with pride.

We will be asking for your suggestions to add to our wine portfolio as well as proudly presenting

the member wines as part of our seasonal wine list.

Contact me at the club and tell me what wines you like and why you enjoy them. We will showcase these wines as part of our seasonal wine list with your name proudly

presented. We are continually looking for new ways to inspire that sense of belonging to ensure that we are your expert concierge service to fulfill all of your needs at the OLC.

CONTEMPORARY CUISINE FROM OUR CHEF

As the summer season approaches, everyone is ready for dining outdoors. I have prepared a tantalizing menu for the months ahead and ask you to join us to enjoy lunch Dockside with your family and friends. I want to push the boundaries of our cuisine so please tell me what you think.

We have provided comment cards throughout the club to hear from you. It is only with your feedback that our culinary team can aim to please and make the necessary changes to continue to be your premier club of choice. It is our aim to provide you with a welcoming, inviting and friendly environment where you are taken care of and accommodated with the personal touches you desire.

It's THAT TIME OF YEAR as the days heat up; and what better way to celebrate than with a superb sorbet. A little summer recipe for Al fresco dining from your Chef of Choice, Cole Singer.

LEMON SORBET

1 lemon peeled and crushed

1/2 c. Sugar

1 c. Water

1/2 c. sparkling mineral water

1/2 c. lemon juice

Combine water, crushed lemon and sugar in bowl and whisk till sugar dissolves. Add sparkling water and lemon juice, and gently whisk a couple more times. Put into ice cream maker and churn till frozen. If you do not have an ice cream machine you can use a canister in the freezer and stir sorbet once every hour till set. (About 5 times)

Wine of the Month -DOMAINE CARNEROS BY TATTINGER (BRUT ROSE)

Why not try a little bubbly? From the house that brought you Taittinger, Domaine Carneros' Brut Rosé is named after Madame de Pompadour, the great courtesan and mistress of Louis XV, who is most known for saying, "Champagne is the only wine a woman can drink and remain beautiful." With fruity and floral notes of wild strawberry, peach, and rose, one might just start to believe what Madame de Pomadour said while drinking a glass of this brut rosé.

JUNE 2014 DOCKET



ENGAGING EVENTS FROM OUR SOCIAL EVENTS MANAGER BY SUE WHITE



It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to enjoy another month of the social calendar season with us at the OLC. There are always a number of engaging events that you

can attend and this month has no shortage of fun as we host an array of parties for you and your guests. I invite you to take a stroll through The Cue page on our website and book your reservations today!

Our aim is to provide something for everyone and we welcome your feedback. Your feedback is what pushes us further in our commitment to meet the standards of your Premier Club of Choice. If there is something you would like to see as part of our year of events, please contact our team.

QUOTE of the MONTH

"It is good to have an end to journey toward; but it is the journey that matters, in the end."

- Ernest Hemingway

WE WELCOME OUR MEMBERS BY MARY WEAN

This month I would like to give a warm welcome to our new members, and also pay tribute to those members who have been with us over the years. We would not be the club of engaged members we are today without the support of you and your families who have enjoyed long standing memberships with us at the OLC.

As part of our commitment to thank you, we would like to highlight a member of the month who has been with us for 20 years or more. This month, we would like to thank Connie Frank for all of her time and effort that she has put in over the years. We invite you to enjoy her journey as part of our Historical Interviews on our website.

PLEASE NOTE: Any members who have a trophy from last year, please return to the club at your soonest convenience.

JOIN US AT THE CLUB

timeless memories FULL OF HISTORY & tradition.

OUR ACTIVITIES

Join us in the fun, as we have something for everyone on the summer calendar season. It is never too late to take part, so check out our activities on the website (add activity link here) and invite your friends and family alike. We have an array of choices from sailing on a summer morning, to a historical tour on our pontoon boat, or a simple swim on the shores of Oconomowoc Lake. We would love to see you, so drop in anytime and be a part of a sense of belonging to something very special at the OLC.

The CUE

SCHOOL OF WINE, WINE DINNER Friday, June 13

FATHER'S DAY BRUNCH Sunday, June 15

FATHER DAUGHTER DANCE Friday, June 20

DINING WITH YOUR DOG Tuesday, June 24

SUMMER PARTY ON THE WATER Sunday, June 29

WHITE PARTY Thursday, July 3

OUR NEW MEMBERS

